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250 WATTS PALATKA BROADCASTING COMPANY 

800 KILOCYCLES TELEPHONE 354 

PALATKA, FLORIDA 
3 January 1950 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much fcr your nice reports on reception of 

WWPF during our regular broadcast day on November 26th and on 

the special frequency check program December 11, 1949. I am 

indeed very grateful for both of these, especially the report 

of reception during the regular broadcast day. That's the 

treasure of all our DX reports: 

7r. Geary, again the local printer has delayed in delivering 

the special verification cards which we are having printed so 

I am using this means of verification until such time as he 

does get the cards to us. I shall be happy to send one to you 

just as soon as we receive thee. 

Thanks again for the nice resorts, and keep up the good work. 

I'm sure the broadcasting stations appreciate the reports which 

you fellows send to them. 

Very sincerely, 

L.C.McCall 
Manager 
Radio Station WWPF 

WORKING WITH PALATKA, FLORIDA 


